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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CSH-599/03



9 September 2003

COMMITTEE HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish

N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, wishes to inform that the Committee meeting scheduled for September 11, 2003 has been postponed to Monday, September 15, 2003, at 10:30 a.m. in the Liberator Simon Bolivar Room.  This postponement is due to the unavoidable delay in the publication of the Draft Work Plan of the Committee which is to be considered at the meeting. 
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